
From: Nora Jajjo < >  
Sent: 2022/11/28 2:21 PM 
To: Ambrico, Angelo <Angelo.Ambrico@brampton.ca> 
Cc: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]9445 Clarkway Dr. - Amendment to OP 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Good Afternoon Angelo,  
 
Hope you're doing well 
 
I am a concerned resident currently living within the property subject to the proposed 
application. I reside at  Versailles Cres. which backs onto the property requested for 
amendment. I understand that this land is currently zoned residential and places of worship are 
compatible with the land use but the amount of traffic this will cause additional to the current 
mess along Highway 50 is the biggest issue.  
 
Aside from removing the much-needed vegetation and green space in this area, the unwanted 
traffic to this already condensed region would be horrifying. What used to take 10 minutes to 
get to the highway now takes more than double time with all the trucks transporting from the 
industrial buildings along highway 50.  
 
Bellchase (a one-lane street each way) is also sometimes used by residents for street parking. 
The road is already tight as is and barely enough space to get by to Clarkway/Highway 50, 
imagine how the proposed building/parking would negatively impact this even more. 
 
This trail (that is proposed to be used as the main access point to the building) is often used for 
quiet hikes for residents looking for a quick escape within the area which would now be taken 
away from us! Kids being able to safely play on the secluded Clarkway Drive will no longer have 
ability to do so.  
 
Instead of trying to aid and better the current traffic safety of children and residents in the 
area, this proposal will only add more unwanted chaos, noise and litter. A place of worship and 
the unnecessary attention drawn from such an establishment is unwarranted in a location like 
this. 
 
In conclusion, I along with many other residents within the area, STRONGLY oppose this 
application and ask that you please consider our concerns and safety prior to any decision being 
made.  
 
I won't be able to attend the meeting in person, so please use this email as my pre-registration 
to participate virtually. If there is anything further that I am required to do, please let me know. 
 



Thank you for your time, 
Nora Jajjo 
 
 
 


